Miller Junior High 100 E Lindstrom, Aberdeen WA 98520

Phone: 360-538-2100 Fax: 360-538-2106

http://www.asd5.org/Domain/202

John Meers, Principal Kasey Robbins, Assistant Principal

# Miller Junior High "Home of the Bobkittens"

October 29, 2021

Office Hours: 7:00 AM - 3:30 PM Attendance: 360-538-2095 Office Phone: 360-538-2100 Tech Help: 360-538-2101

## **November Calendar**

Oct 29-Nov 8 Foodball

Nov 5 First Quarter Ends

**Nov 7** Daylight Savings Time Ends - Set clocks back one hour

**Nov 8** Second Quarter Begins

Nov 11 NO SCHOOL - Veterans Day Holiday

Nov 19 Picture Retakes

Nov 24-26 NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Holiday

# **Skyward Yearly Online Information Update Open until November 30.**

Parents /Guardians - Skyward Information must be updated each year by **ALL** families. This online update replaces the stack of papers that we had families fill out at the beginning of each year in the past. This is where you will fill out the Family Income Survey, sign the Miller Handbook, and update health and other information. This is VERY important this year as all students must be resurveyed for Race/Ethnicity. Please call the Miller office if you need your Skyward Password and login.

#### **FOODBALL**

FoodBall 2021 begins on Friday, October 29 and ends with the final weigh-in on Monday, November 8 at 5 PM at the Grays Harbor PUD. Like last year, the Aberdeen Bobcats and Hoquiam Grizzlies will be working together to raise money for the local food bank. You can support FoodBall by taking part in the planned activities or by making a donation. We have a donation can in the Miller office. Here is a link to the calendar of activities.

https://www.asd5.org/cms/lib/WA01001311/Centricity/Shared/NEWS%20RELEASES%20AND%20PUBLICITY/2021%20Communications/Foodball%202021%20Calendar.pdf

# Miller Fall Sports Photos

Miller Journalism would like to include your photos in the Yearbook! If you have photos of your student participating in Miller sports and would like your photos published by Miller Journalism, please submit those photos to us at the following link: <a href="https://forms.gle/y9y2jogQ9n1q9Jeq9">https://forms.gle/y9y2jogQ9n1q9Jeq9</a>

### **Lifetouch Photos**

We are sorry that those students who had their photos taken in August have not received their pictures yet. Mrs. Stover has been in close contact with Lifetouch, but Lifetouch cannot say when our pictures will arrive. Picture Retake Day is on November 19. See the Miller webpage for a letter from Lifetouch.

## **Staff Qualifications Available for Review**

Federal law requires that school districts notify parents each year of their right to request information about the professional qualifications of their child's teacher(s) and para-professionals. In the Aberdeen School District, such requests can be made through the Human Resources Department at (360) 538-2004.